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A Student's Guide to Study Abroad
The Guitar Atlas series continues with a vivid exploration of Flamenco guitar. Dennis Koster, one of New
York's most sought after teachers for over 25 years, guides you through distinctive rhythms such as
soleares, alegras and buleras along with important techniques like rasgueado, tremolo and golpe.
Features like standard notation and TAB as well as an accompanying CD demonstrating all examples and
compositions in the book are sure to make learning this passionate style both easy and fun.

Sleeping On Jupiter
Like Fela Kuti and Bob Marley, singer, composer, and bandleader Thomas Mapfumo and his music came to
represent his native country's anticolonial struggle and cultural identity. Mapfumo was born in 1945 in
what was then the British colony of Rhodesia (now Zimbabwe). The trajectory of his career—from early
performances of rock 'n' roll tunes to later creating a new genre based on traditional Zimbabwean music,
including the sacred mbira, and African and Western pop—is a metaphor for Zimbabwe's evolution from
colony to independent nation. Lion Songs is an authoritative biography of Mapfumo that narrates the life
and career of this creative, complex, and iconic figure. Banning Eyre ties the arc of Mapfumo's career
to the history of Zimbabwe. The genre Mapfumo created in the 1970s called chimurenga, or "struggle"
music, challenged the Rhodesian government—which banned his music and jailed him—and became important to
Zimbabwe achieving independence in 1980. In the 1980s and 1990s Mapfumo's international profile grew
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along with his opposition to Robert Mugabe's dictatorship. Mugabe had been a hero of the revolution, but
Mapfumo’s criticism of his regime led authorities and loyalists to turn on the singer with threats and
intimidation. Beginning in 2000, Mapfumo and key band and family members left Zimbabwe. Many of them,
including Mapfumo, now reside in Eugene, Oregon. A labor of love, Lion Songs is the product of a twentyfive-year friendship and professional relationship between Eyre and Mapfumo that demonstrates Mapfumo's
musical and political importance to his nation, its freedom struggle, and its culture.

India
Exotic rhythms from around the world are used in over 400 examples for guitar, with strumming, singleline, and fingerstyle variations of every beat pattern. Features rhythms of West Africa, North Africa,
the Caribbean, India, Latin America and beyond, all in standard music notation and TAB. 96 pages.

Across the Wire
A “thoroughly researched, stranger-than-fiction” history of the world’s tiniest rebel nation, filled
with intrigue, armed battles, and radio pirates (Robert Jobson, author of Prince Philip’s Century). In
1967, a retired army major and self-made millionaire named Paddy Roy Bates cemented his family’s place
in history when he inaugurated himself ruler of the Principality of Sealand, a tiny dominion of the high
seas. And so began the peculiar story of the world’s most stubborn micronation on a World War II antiaircraft gun platform off the British coast. Sealand is the raucous tale of how a rogue adventurer
seized the disused Maunsell Sea Fort from pirate radio broadcasters, settled his eccentric family on it,
and defended their tiny kingdom from UK government officials and armed mercenaries for half a century.
Incorporating original interviews with surviving Sealand royals, Dylan Taylor-Lehman recounts the
battles and schemes as Roy and his crew engaged with diplomats, entertained purveyors of pirate radio
and TV, and even thwarted an attempted coup that saw the Prince Regent taken hostage. Incredibly, more
than fifty years later, the self-proclaimed independent nation still stands—replete with its own
constitution, national flag and anthem, currency, and passports. Featuring rare vintage photographs of
the Bates clan and their unusual enterprises, this account of a dissident family and their outrageous
attempt to build a sovereign kingdom on an isolated platform in shark-infested waters is the stuff of
legend. “Memorable . . . This idiosyncratic history entertains.” ?Publishers Weekly “Endlessly
captivating, like a thriller, and filled with crisp, evocative writing. Now, you’ll have to excuse me,
I’m visiting the principality to become an official ‘Lord of Sealand.’” ?Bob Batchelor, author of The
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Bourbon King

Flamenco
The Guitar Atlas series is your passport to a new world of music. Learn the characteristic rhythms and
techniques of some of the world's most remarkable guitar music, discovering the history, origins, and
pioneering artists of distinctive styles from around the globe. This exploration of Celtic music covers
jigs, reels, hornpipes, strathspeys, and other music traditions of Ireland and Scotland. The examples
and compositions throughout all 48 pages are presented in standard notation and TAB and demonstrated on
an enclosed CD.

Brazil
To most of us, Japan is an exotic and faraway land. When we see images of Shinto shrines, pagodas,
geishas, and Kabuki actors in face paint, our imaginations are immediately captured. Now you can
experience this rich and mysterious culture through its music. In addition to arrangements of classic
folk tunes such as "Sakura" and "Edo Komori-uta," Guitar Atlas: Japan teaches about Japanese scales,
modes, and tunings, and traditional instruments such as the shamisen, koto, shakuhachi. Learn guitar
techniques to emulate the sounds of these exotic instruments. Discover the fascinating world of Kabuki
music, including a style of shamisen playing called ozatsuma. The book also informs about the Bon odori,
or bon dances, held during the summer festival of Bon. This exciting introduction to the music of Japan
offers new and interesting music to add to your repertoire, and teaches techniques, theory, and
traditions that will enhance your playing and enrich your spirit. A CD demonstrating all examples and
compositions is included.

The Address Book
A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK It is 1901 and Buffalo, New York, stands at the center of the nation's
attention as a place of immense wealth and sophistication. The massive hydroelectric power development
at nearby Niagara Falls and the grand Pan-American Exposition promise to bring the Great Lakes “city of
light” even more repute. Against this rich historical backdrop lives Louisa Barrett, the attractive,
articulate headmistress of the Macaulay School for Girls. Protected by its powerful all-male board,
“Miss Barrett” is treated as an equal by the men who control the life of the city. Lulled by her unique
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relationship with these titans of business, Louisa feels secure in her position, until a mysterious
death at the power plant triggers a sequence of events that forces her to return to a past she has
struggled to conceal, and to question everything and everyone she holds dear. Both observer and
participant, Louisa Barrett guides the reader through the culture and conflicts of a time and place
where immigrant factory workers and nature conservationists protest violently against industrialists,
where presidents broker politics, where wealthy “Negroes” fight for recognition and equality, and where
women struggle to thrive in a system that allows them little freedom. Wrought with remarkable depth and
intelligence, City of Light remains a work completely of its own era, and of ours as well. A stirring
literary accomplishment, Lauren Belfer's first novel marks the debut of a fresh voice for the new
millennium and heralds a major publishing event.

Hannah Coulter
An advocate and son of same-gender parents recounts his famed address to the Iowa House of
Representatives on civil unions, and describes his positive experiences of growing up in an alternative
family in spite of prejudice.

Guitar Atlas Italy
Luis Alberto Urrea's Across the Wire offers a compelling and unprecedented look at what life is like for
those refugees living on the Mexican side of the border—a world that is only some twenty miles from San
Diego, but that few have seen. Urrea gives us a compassionate and candid account of his work as a member
and "official translator" of a crew of relief workers that provided aid to the many refugees hidden just
behind the flashy tourist spots of Tijuana. His account of the struggle of these people to survive amid
abject poverty, unsanitary living conditions, and the legal and political chaos that reign in the
Mexican borderlands explains without a doubt the reason so many are forced to make the dangerous and
illegal journey "across the wire" into the United States. More than just an expose, Across the Wire is a
tribute to the tenacity of a people who have learned to survive against the most impossible odds, and
returns to these forgotten people their pride and their identity.

Cat's Cradle
Explore the extraordinary stories behind some of the greatest - and strangest - adventures and
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explorations in human history.

Middle East
The Guitar Atlas series is your passport to a new world of music. Learn the characteristic rhythms and
techniques of some of the world's most remarkable guitar music, discovering the history, origins, and
pioneering artists of distinctive styles from around the globe. Whether you play jazz, rock, blues, or
any other style, the beautiful musical language of India will infuse your playing with a new, unique
flavor. Explore ornamentation, modes, and rhythms of folk music from Darjeeling, Assam, Bengal and other
regions. Learn how ragas are structured, and discover the subtle, graceful improvisational art form of
Hindustani music. The examples and compositions throughout all 48 pages are presented in standard
notation and TAB and demonstrated on an enclosed CD. In November 2006, Guitar Atlas: India and its
author Sanjay Mishra were featured on NPR radio's "Sanjay Mishra: A Cross-Cultural Exploration in
Music."

Zen and the Art of Guitar
In the remote mill town of Salmon Falls, Vermont, the dead of winter can feel like death itself. Jobs
are scarce, kids are bored, and it sometimes seems there's nothing better to do than drink. But when
eighteen-year-old Kyle Nelson and a motley group of friends decide to challenge both the legal drinking
age and the local drinking culture with a daring act of civil disobedience, they find there's more to do
than they ever imagined. Garret Keizer's gripping novel about young men and women in revolt bears
witness to the power of ideas, the bonds of friendship, and the trials of working-class kids on the
margins of American society. His story never flinches in the face of those forces that conspire against,
but needn't overcome, the resilient spirits of the young.

In Griot Time
1,000 Places to See Before You Die
Finding a major city's ultimate cocktail bar is often quite the challenge. This book takes you on a trip
around the world from Hong Kong to New York and Berlin. It shows locations that set themselves apart
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with their gorgeous design, stunning views, exclusivity or signature cocktail. In short, must-visit bars
for any enthusiast. Can't wait? Not to worry. The author has added some of the best cocktail recipes for
classics, such as Gin Fizz, Negroni or a Manhattan, as well as the best sours and long drinks. Discover
the history of each bar, learn how to select your own cocktail menu, let the unique, refined atmosphere
of every location carry you away or stay home and drink your exquisite self-made drink. AUTHOR: Jurgen
Lijcops has been working as a sommelier and spirits connoisseur in some of the most esteemed
restaurants. He travels the world to constantly expand his knowledge, so it shouldn't come as a surprise
that he knows the most exquisite bars, where you can sit back and enjoy some of the best cocktails and
spirits around. In 2016 he started his own Bar Burbure, where he serves the most refined cocktails and
long drinks. That same year it was awarded the title of best bar concept. He was elected best sommelier
of Belgium and best host of Belgium twice by Gault Millau. SELLING POINTS: * A selection of the 150
loveliest international bars, each having a unique story to tell * Features 25 signature cocktails,
including descriptions and recipes * Must-visit bars: classics and hidden gems 150 colour, 30 b/w
illustrations

In the Time of the Butterflies
The Guitar Atlas series is your passport to a new world of music. Learn the characteristic rhythms and
techniques of some of the world's most remarkable guitar music, discovering the history, origins, and
pioneering artists of distinctive styles from around the globe. This introduction to the exotic music of
Algeria, Egypt, Israel, Kuwait, Morocco, Nubia, and neighboring regions includes insights into cultural
and religious influences and the major musicians of each locality. Discover unique plucked instruments,
the Arabic tone system and exotic scales, and open your mind to new forms of improvisation that will
forever alter your approach to soloing. The examples and compositions throughout all 48 pages are
presented in standard notation and TAB and demonstrated on an enclosed CD.

Children Just Like Me
A favorite in classrooms, libraries, and homes, Children Just Like Me is a comprehensive view of
international cultures, exploring diverse backgrounds from Argentina to New Zealand to China to Israel.
Children will learn about their peers around the world through engaging photographs and understandable
text laid out in DK's distinctive style. Highlighting over 30 countries, Children Just Like Me profiles
over 40 children and their daily lives. From rural farms to busy cities to riverboats, this celebration
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of children around the world shows the many ways children are different and the many ways they are the
same, no matter where they live. Meet Bolat, an eight-year-old from Kazakhstan who likes to cycle, play
with his pet dogs, and play the dromba; Joaquin from New Jersey who enjoys reading and spending time
with his family, and whose favorite food is bacon; or Yaroslav from Moscow who likes to make robots.
Daily routines, stories of friends and family, and dreams for the future are spoken directly from the
children themselves, making the content appropriate and interesting to draw in young readers. To
celebrate the twentieth anniversary of this special project, all-new photography, maps, and facts give
unique insight to children's lives in our world today showing their homes, food, outfits, schools,
families, and hobbies. A passport to a celebratory journey around the world, Children Just Like Me is
perfect for children who are curious about the children of the world and their stories.

Guitar Atlas Jamaica
In 1995, Banning Eyre went to Bamako, the acpital of Mali to study guitar playing with Djelimady
Tounkara, a former star of the Super Rail Band. IN GRIOT TIME is the extraordinary account of his trip a unique insider-view into African music. Banning Eyre quite literally goes behind the curtain to reveal
the triumphs and failures of the African music scene as it becomes an important player of the world
music industry.

My Two Moms
“A free-wheeling vehicle . . . an unforgettable ride!”—The New York Times Cat’s Cradle is Kurt
Vonnegut’s satirical commentary on modern man and his madness. An apocalyptic tale of this planet’s
ultimate fate, it features a midget as the protagonist, a complete, original theology created by a
calypso singer, and a vision of the future that is at once blackly fatalistic and hilariously funny. A
book that left an indelible mark on an entire generation of readers, Cat’s Cradle is one of the
twentieth century’s most important works—and Vonnegut at his very best. “[Vonnegut is] an unimitative
and inimitable social satirist.”—Harper’s Magazine “Our finest black-humorist . . . We laugh in selfdefense.”—Atlantic Monthly

City of Light
The guitar lessons of Julio Sagreras are among the most universally used collections of guitar music and
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represent a milestone in didactic guitar literature. This book, which includes the first three volumes
of the original six-volume series, is an ideal introduction to classical guitar playing as well as to
Latin American guitar music. Text written in English and Spanish with French and German translations in
an appendix at the back of the book.

Jamaica
The signature sound of Cuban music is popular throughout the world. At the heart of it is the clavethe
underlying groove that defines the music of Cuba. The clave is not always easy to learn, but author Jeff
Peretz breaks down this fundamental rhythm in Guitar Atlas: Cuba, proving that the clave can be played
by any guitarist. For those who do not even play Cuban music, the concepts in this book improve sense of
rhythm and syncopation in any style. Guitar Atlas: Cuba also explores the African and European cultural
influences that shaped modern Cuban musicas well as the impact of the political events of the 20th
century. Learn about different styles of music from all over the island and the musicians who
popularized them. Also, explore the unique instruments of Cuba, such as the tres, botija, marimbula, and
a multitude of percussion instruments. The CD included demonstrates all the examples and compositions
featured in the book.

Lion Songs
Finalist for the 2020 Kirkus Prize for Nonfiction | One of Time Magazines's 100 Must-Read Books of 2020
| Longlisted for the 2020 Porchlight Business Book Awards "An entertaining quest to trace the origins
and implications of the names of the roads on which we reside." —Sarah Vowell, The New York Times Book
Review When most people think about street addresses, if they think of them at all, it is in their
capacity to ensure that the postman can deliver mail or a traveler won’t get lost. But street addresses
were not invented to help you find your way; they were created to find you. In many parts of the world,
your address can reveal your race and class. In this wide-ranging and remarkable book, Deirdre Mask
looks at the fate of streets named after Martin Luther King Jr., the wayfinding means of ancient Romans,
and how Nazis haunt the streets of modern Germany. The flipside of having an address is not having one,
and we also see what that means for millions of people today, including those who live in the slums of
Kolkata and on the streets of London. Filled with fascinating people and histories, The Address Book
illuminates the complex and sometimes hidden stories behind street names and their power to name, to
hide, to decide who counts, who doesn’t—and why.
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Beautiful Trouble
Discover the rich traditions, history, origins, and pioneering artists of exciting styles from around
the globe. Learn the characteristic rhythms and techniques used in some of the world's most remarkable
music. All the music in this book is arranged for the guitar and will enlighten every guitarist---from
beginners to advanced players. Volume 1 of this series features diverse music from six distinct parts of
the world. From the lively rhythms of Italy to the exotic modes of Japan, this book will give you all
the tools you need to infuse your playing with a new and unique flavor. All the music is presented in
standard notation and TAB. An MP3 CD with over three hours of music is included to demonstrate all the
examples in the book.

World beat encyclopedia
From the New York Times best-selling author and host of Hidden Brain comes a thought-provoking look at
the role of self-deception in human flourishing. Self-deception does terrible harm to us, to our
communities, and to the planet. But if it is so bad for us, why is it ubiquitous? In Useful Delusions,
Shankar Vedantam and Bill Mesler argue that, paradoxically, self-deception can also play a vital role in
our success and well-being. The lies we tell ourselves sustain our daily interactions with friends,
lovers, and coworkers. They can explain why some people live longer than others, why some couples remain
in love and others don’t, why some nations hold together while others splinter. Filled with powerful
personal stories and drawing on new insights in psychology, neuroscience, and philosophy, Useful
Delusions offers a fascinating tour of what it really means to be human.

Africa
Jamaican music is loved throughout the world for its laid-back feel as well as its intense, lively
rhythms. Its influence is apparent across many musical styles, from the reggae rhythms in the music of
popular bands like The Police, to ska beats in the music of groups such as The Mighty Mighty Bosstones
and The Toasters. Even rap music evolved from the Jamaican vocal style called "toasting," and the
influence of Bob Marley is evident throughout the world of music and pop culture. Drum Atlas: Jamaica
teaches you many of the enjoyable and challenging grooves and fills that make Jamaican music so unique,
covering early styles such as nyabinghi (sacred drumming that accompanies vocal chanting and singing) to
modern styles like ragga (played entirely on digital and electronic equipment). Study techniques like
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the three-drop, the steppers beat, and the skank, and discover forces behind the music---like the
spiritual influence of the Rastafarian religion. You'll also learn how to translate rhythms from
traditional instruments, such as the rumba box and timbales, to the drumset. With its wealth of ideas
for modern drummers,Drum Atlas: Jamaica will inspire you to improve your technique, increase your
knowledge, and make you a more well-rounded musician. The included CD demonstrates all the examples and
compositions featured in the book, performed with a full Jamaican-style band.

Celtic
Renowned guitarist Billy Newman guides you through distinctive rhythms such as tango, samba and bossa
nova, as he clearly explains the corresponding chord sequences and techniques found in each style.
Included is a CD demonstrating all examples covered throughout the book, which are written in both
standard notation and TAB to make learning easy and fun.

Julio S Sagreras Guitar Lessons Book 1-3
Jamaican music is loved throughout the world for its laid-back feel as well as its intense, lively
rhythms. Its influence is apparent across many musical styles, from reggae rhythms in the songs of
popular bands like The Police, to ska beats in the music of groups such as The Mighty Mighty Bosstones
and The Toasters. Even rap music evolved from the Jamaican vocal style called "toasting," and the
influence of Bob Marley is evident throughout the world of music and pop culture. Guitar Atlas: Jamaica
teaches many of the styles that make Jamaican music so unique, from early movements like mento (the
calypso-inspired style popular in the 1950s) to modern styles like dub (an electronic form of reggae).
You'll learn about the spiritual influence of the Rastafarian religion and explore the work of numerous
Jamaican musicians, including Lord Flea, Count Lasher, The Maytals, The Skatalites, Lynn Taitt, Bob
Marley, Black Uhuru, Ernest Ranglin, and many others. With a wealth of chordal and melodic ideas for the
guitar, this book will improve your technique, increase your knowledge, and make you a more well-rounded
musician. The CD demonstrates all the examples and compositions featured in the book.

Useful Delusions: The Power and Paradox of the Self-Deceiving Brain
A train stops at a railway station. A young woman jumps off. She has wild hair, sloppy clothes, a
distracted air. She looks Indian, yet she is somehow not. The sudden violence of what happens next
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leaves the other passengers gasping. The train terminates at Jarmuli, a temple town by the sea. Here,
among pilgrims, priests and ashrams, three old women disembark only to encounter the girl once again.
What is someone like her doing in this remote corner, which attracts only worshippers? Over the next
five days, the old women live out their long-planned dream of a holiday together; their temple guide
finds ecstasy in forbidden love; and the girl is joined by a pho¬tographer battling his own demons. The
full force of the evil and violence beneath the serene surface of the town becomes evident when their
lives overlap and collide. Unexpected connections are revealed between devotion and violence, friendship
and fear as Jarmuli is revealed as a place with a long, dark past that transforms all who encounter it.
This is a stark and unflinching novel by a spellbinding storyteller, about religion, love, and violence
in the modern world.

Savvy
A collectible hardcover edition of Julia Alvarez's modern Latinx classic about four sisters known as Las
Mariposas, or the Butterflies, who fought to liberate the Dominican Republic from Rafael Trujillo's
dictatorship, featuring a new foreword by Maxine Hong Kingston A Penguin Vitae Edition It is November
25, 1960, and three sisters have been found near their wrecked Jeep at the bottom of a 150-foot cliff on
the north coast of the Dominican Republic. The official state newspaper reports their deaths as
accidental. It does not mention that a fourth sister lives. Nor does it explain that the sisters were
among the leading opponents of the dictatorship of General Rafael Leónidas Trujillo. It doesn't have to.
Everybody knows of Las Mariposas--the Butterflies. In this extraordinary novel, the voices of all four
sisters--Minerva, Patria, María Teresa, and the survivor, Dedé--speak across the decades to tell their
own stories, from secret crushes to gunrunning, and to describe the everyday horrors of life under
Trujillo's rule. Through the art and magic of Julia Alvarez's storytelling, the martyred Butterflies
live again in this novel of courage, love, and the human cost of political oppression. Penguin
Vitae--loosely translated as "Penguin of one's life"--is a deluxe hardcover series from Penguin Classics
celebrating a dynamic and diverse landscape of classic fiction and nonfiction from seventy-five years of
classics publishing. Penguin Vitae provides readers with beautifully designed classics that have shaped
the course of their lives, and welcomes new readers to discover these literary gifts of personal
inspiration, intellectual engagement, and creative originality.

Sealand
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"The Dutch designer Annelys de Vet invited Palestinian artists, photographers and designers to map their
country as they see it the contributions give an entirely different angle on a nation in occupied
territory." -- Back cover.

Guitar Atlas
Hannah Coulter is Wendell Berry’s seventh novel and his first to employ the voice of a woman character
in its telling. Hannah, the now–elderly narrator, recounts the love she has for the land and for her
community. She remembers each of her two husbands, and all places and community connections threatened
by twentieth–century technologies. At risk is the whole culture of family farming, hope redeemed when
her wayward and once lost grandson, Virgil, returns to his rural home place to work the farm.

The Odysseum
An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of elementary, junior high, and high school
students.

Blame It on the Rain
Banksy, the Yes Men, Gandhi, Starhawk: the accumulated wisdom of decades of creative protest is now in
the hands of the next generation of change-makers, thanks to Beautiful Trouble. Sophisticated enough for
veteran activists, accessible enough for newbies, this compact pocket edition of the bestselling
Beautiful Trouble is a book that’s both handy and inexpensive. Showcasing the synergies between artistic
imagination and shrewd political strategy, this generously illustrated volume can easily be slipped into
your pocket as you head out to the streets. This is for everyone who longs for a more beautiful, more
just, more livable world – and wants to know how to get there. Includes a new introduction by the
editors. Contributors include: Celia Alario • Andy Bichlbaum • Nadine Bloch • L. M. Bogad • Mike Bonnano
• Andrew Boyd • Kevin Buckland • Doyle Canning • Samantha Corbin • Stephen Duncombe • Simon Enoch •
Janice Fine • Lisa Fithian • Arun Gupta • Sarah Jaffe • John Jordan • Stephen Lerner • Zack Malitz •
Nancy L. Mancias • Dave Oswald Mitchell • Tracey Mitchell • Mark Read • Patrick Reinsborough • Joshua
Kahn Russell • Nathan Schneider • John Sellers • Matthew Skomarovsky • Jonathan Matthew Smucker •
Starhawk • Eric Stoner • Harsha Walia
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The Passport
A vibrant new voice . . . a modern classic. For generations, the Beaumont family has harbored a magical
secret. They each possess a “savvy”—a special supernatural power that strikes when they turn thirteen.
Grandpa Bomba moves mountains, her older brothers create hurricanes and spark electricity . . . and now
it’s the eve of Mibs’s big day. As if waiting weren’t hard enough, the family gets scary news two days
before Mibs’s birthday: Poppa has been in a terrible accident. Mibs develops the singular mission to get
to the hospital and prove that her new power can save her dad. So she sneaks onto a salesman’s bus . . .
only to find the bus heading in the opposite direction. Suddenly Mibs finds herself on an unforgettable
odyssey that will force her to make sense of growing up—and of other people, who might also have a few
secrets hidden just beneath the skin.

???? ?????? ??????
An amazing, enlightening, and endlessly entertaining look at how weather has shaped our world.
Throughout history, great leaders have fallen, the outcomes of mighty battles have been determined, and
the tides of earth-shattering events have been turned by a powerful, inscrutable force of nature: the
weather. In Blame It on the Rain, author Laura Lee explores the amazing and sometimes bizarre ways in
which weather has influenced our history and helped to bring about sweeping cultural change. She also
delights us with a plethora of fascinating weather-related facts (Did you know that more Britons die of
sunburn every year than Australians?), while offering readers a hilarious overview of humankind's many
absurd attempts to control the elements. If a weather-produced blight hadn't severely damaged French
vineyards, there might never have been a California wine industry. . . . What weather phenomenon was
responsible for the sound of the Stradivarius? If there had been a late autumn in Russia, Hitler could
have won World War II. . . . Did weather play a part in Truman's victory over Dewey? Eye-opening,
edifying, and totally unexpected, Blame It on the Rain is a fascinating appreciation of the destinyaltering vagaries of mother nature—and it's even more fun than watching the Weather Channel!

Japan
Russia has a deep and rich cultural tradition of artists, writers, musicians, and composers. The names
"Tchaikovsky," "Mussorgsky," and "Rachmaninoff" may belong to the world, but these composers were
Russian through and through. Guitar Atlas: Russia explores the country's remarkable musical heritage,
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covering everything from the music of Russian villages to the sacred tones and melodies adapted from
ancient Byzantine modes. This will give you a deeper understanding and appreciation for a truly unique
culture. Traditional Russian instruments, like the balalaika, domra, and seven-string guitar, are
explained in detail, as well as the altered tunings and techniques designed to emulate them. Since folk
music is such an integral part of Russian culture, this book explores familiar work songs, epic songs of
the Russian bards, and romances of the Russian gypsies. Learning these songs will enrich your repertoire
and give you insight into the music that has inspired some of the greatest artists and musicians in
history. By the time you're done, you will have gained a fresh perspective into one of the world's
greatest musical traditions and see that passion is at the heart of Russian music. The CD includes all
the examples and demonstrations featured in the book.

Guitar Atlas Cuba
The passport is one of the most widespread documents in worldwide use and yet, paradoxically, it has no
basis in law: one state cannot demand another to do something - give access - simply by issuing a
document. Yet, by insisting on the requirement of holding a passport the state has provided itself with
a neat self-financing, data collection and surveillance system. This well illustrated book tells, for
the first time, the story of the passport, from earliest times to the present day. only do so with the
authority of the king or emperor. The passport's power to facilitate passage was, then, embodied in it
from the beginning. But the passport is also connected with territorial and population control by the
State. Today, the machine readable passport enables swift checks against lists of names, enabling
customs control to sift out undesirables, and the question of identity cards (used throughout
continental Europe) is again an issue in British politics. and revealing the mechanism of the passport
system, including the secrets of the machine-readable passport, as well as looking at special diplomatic
and royal passports, this book provides an accessible and engaging history of this most widespread of
documents

150 Bars You Have to Visit Before You Die
Join performer and teacher Jeff Peretz on a musical journey that will open your mind and improve your
guitar playing in ways you've never dreamed of. Using the practice of skill cultivation, one of the
principles at the heart of Zen philosophy, you'll discover ways to develop your powers of concentration,
"let go" as a player, and become a complete guitarist. Along the way, you'll learn about the history of
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Zen; the application of Zen to rhythm, melody, and harmony; and new ways of thinking about familiar
musical elements. You'll find Zen and the Art of Guitar a musical learning experience unlike any you've
ever encountered.

Guitar Atlas Russia
The music of Italy is known for its lively rhythms and emotional melodies. This rich tradition of
Italian music has been under-represented in the world music genre until now! Each chapter in this book
focuses on a particular region of Italy. Readers learn the history, cultural influences, and instruments
of each area. While some of the songs featured were originally performed on instruments such as flute,
mandolin, or bagpipes, they appear as guitar arrangements for the first time here. The book covers both
fingerstyle and pick playing, and explores special techniques such as grace notes, hammer-ons, pulloffs, and tremolo, to help guitarists pick up all the nuances of style. Tips for playing accompaniments
to Italian songs are included, and some of the tunes feature a second guitar part perfect for duets!
With this wealth of material, everyone from beginners to advanced players can learn to master this
culturally rich music. Compositions are written in both standard

The World Book Encyclopedia
Banning Eyre, a nationally recognized expert in African guitar music, guides you through a variety of
important styles, including congolese, mbira, Malian blues and juju. Explore the history and origin of
each style including the pioneering musicians that developed them, and learn the dominant
characteristics and techniques necessary to play this remarkable music. All material and examples are
presented in standard notation and TAB for both lead and rhythm parts. A CD demonstrating all examples
and compositions in the book makes learning easy and trouble-free for all players.

God of Beer
The world’s bestselling travel book is back in a more informative, more experiential, more budgetfriendly full-color edition. A #1 New York Times bestseller, 1,000 Places reinvented the idea of travel
book as both wish list and practical guide. As Newsweek wrote, it “tells you what’s beautiful, what’s
fun, and what’s just unforgettable— everywhere on earth.” And now the best is better. There are 600 fullcolor photographs. Over 200 entirely new entries, including visits to 28 countries like Lebanon,
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Croatia, Estonia, and Nicaragua, that were not in the original edition. There is an emphasis on
experiences: an entry covers not just Positano or Ravello, but the full 30-mile stretch along the Amalfi
Coast. Every entry from the original edition has been readdressed, rewritten, and made fuller, with more
suggestions for places to stay, restaurants to visit, festivals to check out. And throughout, the book
is more budget-conscious, starred restaurants and historic hotels such as the Ritz, but also moderately
priced gems that don’t compromise on atmosphere or charm. The world is calling. Time to answer.
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